
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Baldwin-Whitehall
School  District  will  hold  a
Special  Meeting  on  Monday,
December 16,  2024, at  6:30
p.m. This Special Meeting shall
be  held  to  review  an
application  to  establish  a
charter.  The meeting will  be
held in the Boardroom at the
Administration Building, 4900
Curry  Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15236.


